
  Aiken & Associates Phone: (519) 351-8624  

  578 McNaughton Ave. West    E-mail: randy.aiken@sympatico.ca 
  Chatham, Ontario, N7L 4J6     
 
  
 
May 3, 2021 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: EB-2018-0287/EB-2018-0288 – Cost Claim of LPMA – Typographical Errors  
  
On February 28, 2021 on behalf of the London Property Management Association, I filed a cost 
claim for the above noted proceeding.  It has come to my attention that the invoice contained in 
that cost claim has two typographical errors in the dates on the invoice.  In particular, the dates of 
Jan. 5 and Jan. 6 shown for the “Preparation of comments” line items are in error and should be 
Feb. 5 and Feb. 6. 
 
The correction to these dates does not change the hours claimed or the amount of the cost claim. 
In addition, there is no change to the Affidavit and Summary of Fees and Disbursements or the 
Statement of Fees Being Claimed forms. 
 
I apologize for any confusion that these typographical errors may have caused. 
 
If you have any questions, please give me a call at (519) 351-8624. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Randy Aiken 
Aiken & Associates 
 
c.c.   Ms. Shirley Criger, LPMA  
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